
Good afternoon, 
 
As a constituent of Councillor Morgan, I  am writing in support of his motion being put to 
you regarding much needed changes to overseeing developing neighbourhoods.  
 
The level of development in and around our home can not possibly be managed 
adequately with only a team of two.  
 
Please give Councillor Morgan's proposal your attention and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jacquelyn and Ken Rousselle 
 (Of Sunningdale West) 
 


